
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Potential Improvements Approved with Upcoming Concessions Contract  
New Process Increases Transparency and Viability  

 
MOOSE, WY— The National Park Service has signed a Finding of No Significant Impact for the GRTE001 
Concessions Services Prospectus Development Environmental Assessment. The purpose of the plan was to 
analyze potential new construction and facility improvements in the upcoming commercial services 
prospectus of the park’s largest concession contract, currently held by Grand Teton Lodge Company.   
 
Conducting an environmental assessment before the release of a prospectus is a novel approach that 
increases transparency, ensures that projects included in the solicitation are viable under the National 
Environmental Policy Act prior to any financial burdening of the business opportunity, and allows for 
timely project initiation after contract award.  Alternatively, projects could be implemented by the 
National Park Service if federal funds become available.    
 
Based on the analysis in the environmental assessment and public comments, the decision allows for the 
following potential changes to the contract for consideration: 

o Additional employee housing at Jenny Lake Lodge, Jackson Lake Lodge and Colter Bay Village, 
o Fire protection enhancement at several locations in Jenny Lake Lodge, Jackson Lake Lodge and 

Colter Bay Village, 
o Accessibility improvements at Colter Bay Marina and Elk Island, 
o Reconfiguration of food and beverage service at Jackson Lake Lodge, 
o Improved amenities at campgrounds, and 
o Relocation of concessioner-operated warehouse from one in-park location to another. 

 
Concurrently, the National Park Service is developing a prospectus to solicit offers to provide lodging, food 
and beverage, activities, and other services required to conduct business in Colter Bay Village, Jackson Lake 
Lodge, Jenny Lake Lodge, and other locations in the park under concessions contract CC-GRTE001.  This 
current contract expires on December 31, 2021.   
 
The decision document, environmental assessment, and other information is available at 
https://parkplanning.nps.gov/grte-001.  
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Grand Teton National Park and John D. Rockefeller, Jr. Memorial Parkway preserve 333,700 acres in northwest Wyoming for future generations. 
Visitors enjoy the Teton Range, pristine lakes, the Snake River, the valley of Jackson Hole, and the wildlife that call these places home. Visit us at 
www.nps.gov/grte, on www.facebook.com/GrandTetonNPS, via www.twitter.com/GrandTetonNPS, at www.instagram.com/grandtetonnps, and 
www.flickr.com/photos/grandtetonnps/. 
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